
 
 

March 18, 2020 
 
Message from the Potentate: 
  
As of 4:00 p.m. today – Wednesday, March 18, 2020 – the El Zagal Shrine Center and Arabian 
Room will be closed.    
 
The Temple business office will remain staffed to receive phone calls.  The building will be 
secured, and only essential access will be allowed. 
 
All Temple unit/club meetings are to be suspended and events are to be postponed.  If your 
unit/club needs to address any matters, please consider doing so via telephone or email. 
 
The Divan is making this decision for the safety of our Nobility and employees and believes it 
to be the best course of action at this time.   
 
We will continue to communicate with you in the coming weeks.  In the meantime, we wish 
you to be safe and healthy. 
 
Yours in Faith,  
 
Mike Dow 
El Zagal Potentate 2020 

Michael Dow 
Illustrious Potentate 

 
1429 3rd St N – Fargo ND 58102 
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